January 6, 2014

Dear Parents,

Happy New Year!  This week we will continue working in our unit “ Choices.” We will focus on healthy habits.  We will also learn the nursery rhymes “Humpty Dumpty” and “Hickory Dickory Dock.”  We will continue writing and spelling our names.  We will continue to recognize our letters and numbers taught.

Please continue to help your child with these skills at home each night.

Have a great week!

Mrs. Wright

